
The Nordic Tourism Collective opens an office in Estonia
 

We are delighted to announce that the Nordic Tourism Collective has now opened an office in Estonia as we move to 
strengthen the collective network across the Nordic and Baltic States.
 
With Brexit now a sad reality, we were seeking another European base in order to continue building our excellent 
relationships with the Nordic and Baltic NTOs and tourism suppliers.  Estonia has made the process of setting up a 
company very straightforward and the establishment of the Nordic Tourism Collective OÜ was done in a matter of days.
 
The Nordic Tourism Collective will now be working on plenty of new initiatives for the Nordic and Baltic trade with fresh 
activity and networking opportunities to encourage business to the region. Despite the pandemic and everything that's 
happened over the last year, we believe the future is bright for tourism in the Nordic and Baltic region.
 
Our sincere thanks to everyone for your encouragement and support
 
Kind Regards
Andy & Paul
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